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From: Carolyn MInton [mailto:carolynminton2000@gmail.com] * 4 ^ 
Sent: Thursday, January 26, 2017 5:47 PM C^7 

To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> / ^ ' ^ /b 
Subject: I Oppose the Pipeline 16-0253-GA-BTX ( j . *^* 

% 

Dear Members of the Ohio Power Siting Board, 

My name is Carolyn Minton and I am a resident of Blue Ash Ohio. I am a business owner, an employee 
of Sycamore School District, parent, a property owner and concerned citizen. 

I STRONGLY OPPOSE the pipeline project 16-0253-GA-BTX that is proposed. A project of this magnitude 
is a bad plan for such a densely populated area. The number of people put at risk for this venture Is far 
too great. Five schools, two hospitals, many medical professional buildings, hundreds of homes and 
thousands of people are directly impacted by this project. 

It is Irresponsible to place such an enormous number of people in harm's way. Listen to the 
residents. Their voices matter! 

Sincerely, 

Carolyn MInton 

10167 Crosier Lane 

Blue Ash, Ohio 45242 

513 400-8368 
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